
MMS PTO Meeting via Zoom  

Monday 1/3/2022 

Meeting start:  7:02pm 

Attendance: Barry Bay, Principal; Jon Way, Assistant Principal; Erin Wheeler, President;  Carrie Drovdlic, 

Vice President; Amy Chamberlain, Treasurer;  Angie Copeland, Secretary;  Sherise Thompson, Teacher 

Liaison 

 

There were no changes to the December meeting minutes. Erin moved to approve the minutes 

and Carrie seconded the motion. 

 

Barry had nothing new to share as today was the first school day back from winter break.  

 

Amy met with Ann Berry over break so the books are currently under review.  

 

Erin and Laurie reregistered the organization with Attorney General Office.  

 

Amy took care of the deposit and check to Scholastic from the Book Fair. 

 

Barry will check on the arrival of the check from T & L Graphics from the second spirit wear sale. 

  

Barry shared that the pancake themed basket for the holiday concert basket raffle benefiting 

Patches of Light was well liked.  

 

McAllister’s Deli is still slated for the teacher dinner on conference night in February. A spirit 

night with them will be planned the same week to receive an additional discount on the teacher 

meals.  Conferences will be held over Zoom and individually boxed meals are still needed. We 

will create a Google order form again.  

 

The winter social scheduled for Feb 11th   is not likely to happen since there is no option to hold 

the event outside. The 8th grade semi-formal and other all school events hopefully will happen 

once the weather is nicer.  

 



There was discussion around May Teacher Appreciation Week. Barry suggested a buffet option 

for Appreciation Week lunch (provided Covid rules allow) from Aramark. He will obtain a 

current catering menu. School Counselors week is February 7th-11th. Erin will get cookies from 

Crumble Cookie for the 2 counselors, psychologist, and social worker. There are 4 custodians in 

the building and their recognition day was Oct 2nd. There are 15 bus drivers that we will 

recognize on February 22nd.  The School Resource Officer Day is January 9th. Barry and Sherise 

will coordinate a $15 Starbucks gift card for Officer O’Connor.  

 

The next meeting is February 7th at 7pm. 

Erin moved to adjourn the meeting. Carrie seconded the motion.  

Meeting adjourned: 7:27 pm. 

      


